
 

Fr. Ber Hogan     043 3324132 
                086 8213422 
Email: drumlishparish@gmail.com 
Website: drumlishparish.ie 
Live Stream direct link: 
www.mcnmedia.tv/camera/st-marys-
drumlish or login to Parish Website 

St. Mary’s  
Drumlish St. Patrick’s  

Ballinamuck 

Mass Times & Intentions 
Drumlish 
 Sat 12.00: Kathleen Grimes, MM, Drumlish Hill 
 Fri    8.00: Jim Pat Lennon, Kilmahon 
         John Joe Toole/James Martin 
 Sun 11.00: Brigid/Mary Corrigan, Main St 
         Rose Leonard, USA 
       
Ballinamuck  
 Sun   9.30: For the People of the Parish  
 Sat 11.00: First Holy Communion 
      1.00: Confirmation 
      
With increased capacity, Masses can now be booked 
again for Saturday vigil and Sundays.   
Note: Masses will continue to be streamed on the 
Parish Webcam as follows: Monday, Tuesday, 
Wednesday 10 a.m. Friday & Saturday 8 p.m. 

Sunday 11 a.m.  
 

Ministers of the Word & Holy Communion 
 
Drumlish 
 Word of God  Sat:  Rosa Collum 
           Sun:  Annette Kane 
 Communion   Sat:  Kathleen McNally 
           Sun:  Sr. Kathleen Duffy  
Ballinamuck 
 Word of God  Emma Clancy 
 Communion   Ryan McGee 
 

 
 
 
⬧ COVID-19 Support Line for Older People: 

ALONE manage a national support line and 
additional supports for older people who have 
concerns or are facing difficulties relating to 
COVID-19.  Professional staff are available to 
answer queries and give advice and reassurance 
where necessary. The support line is open seven 
days a week, 8am - 8pm, by calling 0818 222 024.  
⬧ Fardromin School Re-Union: We have formed a 

committee to produce a school reunion book and 
organise a reunion weekend in Ballinamuck on 
August bank holiday weekend 2022.  We are 
looking for photos, memories and stories from past 
pupils, their relatives, teachers or anyone interested 
in the school, parish and/or local history. Please 
contact Fergus Gorman on 0879964036 for more 
information. 
⬧ Money Found: A sum of money was found on 

upper Mary Street. Contact Mr. Terry Cooney. 
 

Deaths 
 
Pray for the repose of the souls of Brigid Kane, Esker 
North  and John McLoughlin, Ruskey late of 
Shanmullagh whose funerals took place recently. We 
extend our sympathy and prayers to their families. 
May they rest in peace. 
 

Marriage 
 
Congratulations and best wishes to Kevin Reynolds, 
Longford Rd and Amy Keegan, Gulladoo who were 
married recently in Arva.  

25th Sunday of Ordinary Time Cycle B —19th September 2021 

 
 
 
Offertory €675, Priest’s Dues €465. Shrine €451. 
Thank you for your support. 
If any family/individual wishes to offer financial 
support to our Church, you can also do so by 
electronic transfer if it is more convenient. Our bank 
details are as follows: 
  Account Name: Drumlish Church  

BIC: AIBKIE2D;  
IBAN: IE 15 AIBK 9321 4006 6850 07  

Please write your box number and your name on 
your docket when making a transfer. Thank you  

New Covid-19 Regulations From 6th September 
 
⬧ From September 6th the number of participants 

at religious ceremonies will be 50% of the 
church’s capacity. For both Ballinamuck and 
Drumlish that means that the number permitted 
has increased to 130 persons.  
⬧ Weddings: The number of guests at a wedding 

remains at 100 during September 
⬧ Communion is to  be received on the hand 
⬧ Note: If or when  inviting family members to 

your celebrations be aware that the capacity for 
our  churches is 130 persons i.e. 50% of total 
capacity. Personal responsibility should be 
exercised re: social distancing. Wearing of face 
masks and sanitising remain in force.  

 
 
Copies of the Irish Catholic are available weekly at 
St. Mary’s Church Drumlish. Thank you for 
supporting Catholic/Christian newspapers.  

Keeping Safe & Protecting Others 

 
Because the restrictive barriers on the church seats 
have been taken down, it is essential that all people 
attending church services will adhere to these 

FOUR safety regulations re: Covid-19: 
  
 1.   Wear your face mask inside the church 
 2 .   Sanitise your hands at entry 

 3.   Observe social distancing   
 4.   Enter Church through main door and exit     
    church via side doors 
 

It is the personal responsibility of each person to 
adhere to these four principles.  

D/B Men’s Shed 
 
D/B Men’s Shed is reopening on 
Thursday 23rd September at 8 p.m. 
All welcome back—new members 
welcome 
D/B Shed welcome for men & women 
Coffee evening on September 30th at  

8p.m. All new and existing members welcome. 

Holy Communion for Coeliacs  

 

Gluten free hosts are now available to those who 

are coeliac and wish to receive holy communion.  

The priest distributing holy communion will carry a 

pyx  attached to the ciborium with gluten free 

hosts. When you come to the altar to receive, 

please indicate by putting up your hand. Thank you. 


